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CLASS 2 VISIT TO MEETH NATURE RESERVE, MEETH - WEDNESDAY 26TH JUNE 2024

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents/ Carers of $SchoolMember$

RE: Class 2 Visit to Meeth Nature Reserve, Meeth - Wednesday 26th June 2024 

For our Class 2 trip this term, we have arranged to attend the Wildlife Champions Conference taking place at Devon Wildlife Trust, Meeth Nature Reserve. This will conclude our
work with Lucy Robinson, who has been coming into school termly to help the children plan and create a more wildlife friendly school environment.

The children will be attending this conference with some children from other schools in North Devon. They will be able to take part in some workshops that include:

A Marine Plastics Workshop
A Pond Insect Bioblitz Worksop
An Insect Habitat Creation Workshop 
A show and costume creation with the Hopeful Monster Theatre Company

We will be travelling by coach and will arrive back in time for the end of the normal school day.  

All children will need to wear long sleeve tops and trousers, waterproofs if it's wet and sunscreen/sunhats if it's hot. They will need a packed lunch, healthy mid-morning snack and a
drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please). A school packed lunch can be requested, please indicate this in the comments box on Gateway and, where applicable, a
charge of £2.50 will be added.

The cost of this trip is £7.20 per child. We have been able to subsidise this trip with some of our PE premium. We have to carefully cost every trip and this does mean that our
costings rely upon every child participating. If your circumstances are such that you are unable to pay this contribution, please contact the school to discuss this in confidence.

A payment request has been set up on the School Gateway, please login to give consent and pay your contribution by Friday 14th June 2024. Please state on the gateway if your
child will be bringing a packed lunch from home or if they require a school packed lunch.

All children should bring a small ruck sack style bag so that they can each carry their belongings. Please ensure all items are clearly named. 

Kind regards,

Mrs Godly

Kings Nympton Primary School
Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37 9SP
t: 01769 580512
e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore

The Woodland Federation
Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School  
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